
 

 
 
 

 

 

24 May 2023 

Dear parents/ carers 

Years 9 & 10 Careers Fair – Wednesday 07 June 2023 

As part of our school Careers Education at The Hamble School, we are delighted to inform you 

that there will be a Careers Fair on Wednesday 07 June. This event will take place in the Drama 

Studio between 12:20pm and 4:30pm. Year 9 will visit the fair at set times during period 4 and 5; 

Year 10 will be able to access the Careers Fair after school with their parents/ carers.  

There will be two 45-minute sessions that Year 10 students can sign up to – Session 1 will be 

3:00pm-3:45pm. Session 2 will be 3:45pm-4:30pm. If you are interested in attending the Year 

10 fair please sign up using this link to select your session: 

https://forms.office.com/e/A2JUgCCSei  

The Careers Fair will have representatives from local colleges, apprenticeship providers and there 

will also be representatives from local industry. The colleges and training providers will provide 

prospectuses and information that students can take away with them. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for students; it will increase their awareness of career opportunities 

and they will be able to discuss options with colleges and training providers to support them in 

making their applications in Year 11.  For students in Year 9 it is an excellent chance to gain direct 

access to a range of post-16 providers which will help them make informed choices about their 

future learning and career pathways.  

Please can I remind you that we do have an independent careers adviser at The Hamble School 

to support our students and there will be careers advisers available throughout this event. If you 

have any questions,  please email general@thehambleschool.co.uk  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Holden 

Careers Lead 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

https://forms.office.com/e/A2JUgCCSei
mailto:general@thehambleschool.co.uk

